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Implementation Reinforcement! 

Free Sessions for Educators: Student Voice & Aspirations Strategies 
 
The Quaglia Institute is offering educators an opportunity to share successes and ask questions 
to senior QISVA staff members regarding their efforts to implement the strategies learned in their 
Student Voice & Aspirations webinars. 
 
Sometimes the best-laid implementation plans can go adrift in the reality of day-to-day school 
life. The best remedy for stalled implementation plans is to reach out and connect with people 
who can help refocus the process. It is important to share ideas and learn from other colleagues 
that may be going through similar challenges. Throughout the implementation process, it is 
critical to stay focused and build relationships with others who can provide reinforcement!   
 
The Quaglia Institute will offer one-hour sessions three times throughout the year. These sessions 
will provide educators opportunities to reconnect with a Quaglia Institute senior staff member 
and other educators who are working toward creating student voice as a way of being in their 
schools. The goal of these sessions is to ask questions in a safe and nonjudgmental environment, 
listen and learn from one another, and inspire and support those who need some external 
encouragement.   
 

       
            

 
Sessions will be informative and fun—we have no doubt that the new friendships and 
connections formed around the world will enhance your school’s voice and aspirations journey.  
 
 

 
For more information, please contact the Quaglia Institute at info@QuagliaInstitute.org. 

 
 
 

 

The sessions will be open and free of charge to all Quaglia Institute schools/districts/networks 
around the world. Dates for 2023	will be emailed to all our sites at the beginning of the year.
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